
Revised Constitution for SAA@OU 

 

 
Registered Student Organizations 

 
Actions 

 

To: Gillson, Gwendolyn  

  

Thursday, September 15, 2011 8:13 AM 

Your student organization has completed the registration process for the 2011-2012 year.  Thank 

you for registering online! 
  
  
From: UOSA General Counsel  
Sent: Wednesday, September 14, 2011 1:42 PM 

To: Registered Student Organizations 
Subject: RE: Revised Constituion for SAA@OU 
  

Approved. 

  

Emily Stoner 

General Counsel's Office 

University of Oklahoma Student Association 

[p] (405) 325-5474 

[f] (405) 325-6529 

[e] gc@ou.edu 

www.ou.edu/uosagc 

 
******* CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE ******* 

 

This message, including attachments, may contain information that is privileged, 

confidential or protected from disclosure. If you are not the intended recipient, you are 

hereby notified that dissemination, disclosure, copying, distribution or use of this message 

or any information contained in it is strictly prohibited. If you have received this message 

in error, please immediately notify the sender by reply e-mail and delete this message from 

your computer. 
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